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BAHAMAS IMMIGRATION DEPARTMENT PRESS RELEASE 18/20 
 

 

*FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE* 

 

DEPARTMENT INVOLVED TRAFFIC ACCIDENT ON GREAT INAGUA 

 

 

 

At approximately 1:15am on Sunday, 27th September, 2020, it was reported that a vehicular 
accident occurred on the Island of Great Inagua involving The Bahamas Department of 
Immigration’s Jeep Wrangler 4524, and a civilian vehicle resulting in serious injuries to the 
female civilian occupant/driver; however, the Immigration Officer was not seriously injured.  
 
A silver five door foreign vehicle driven by the civilian female received extensive damages, 
while the Department’s Jeep Wrangler received some damages. 
 
Local medical teams and officers of the Royal Bahamas Police Force were reportedly on 
scene. Police and Senior Immigration Officials are enroute to Inagua to engage in further 
detailed investigations regarding this serious matter. 
 
The Department’s thoughts and prayers go out to the injured party and her family. 

 

 

 

 

 

End. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Department of Immigration, Public Relations Unit 09/27/20 

P.OBoxN-831 

Mount Royal House 

Mount Royal Avenue, Nassau, The Bahamas 

Tel: 242-322-7530 Fax:242-326-0977 

Email: immigrationpublicrelationsunit@bahamas.gov.bs 

Mission Statement: To regulate the movement of people across the borders of The Bahamas so as to ensure the 
security, facilitate economic advancement and promote the harmonious social development of The Bahamas through the 
collaborative efforts of responsible government and non-government agencies both nationally and internationally. 


